
Instructions to Apply for Dual Credit 

 

University of Southern Indiana 

 USI will be here to complete enrollments on Wednesday, August 18 during FLEX in the 

auditorium.  If you plan to enroll in a dual credit course through USI, you must attend this 

meeting! 

Things you should bring to the meeting: 

*Student Enrollment Forms (signed) that were provided by your teachers 

*Social Security Number will be needed for any first time applicants to USI 

Note:  USI works directly with students on billing.  No payment is due on the date of 

enrollment.  A bill will be mailed. 

 

Ivy Tech 

 Complete the information at ivytech.dualenroll.com  

 

The deadline for students to enroll is September 14, 2021. 

 

 

***All regsitrations are pending meeting criteria (minimum GPA/Test scores) that are specific 

to each university and/or course*** 

 

 


